
 

Teresa S. Schlichting, Principal Brittni Molstead, Associate Principal 

Dear Lincoln Families, 

Congratulations on completing week five of voluntary learning!  We are very disappointed, as I am sure our 
students are as well, that many of our fun activities have been canceled due to school closure.  Lincoln staff are 
very excited about the opportunities for week five.  Teachers have been planning fun activities around an 
OLYMPICS theme!  
 
We have a fabulous Lincoln PTO typically supporting the fun events we have at the end of the school year.  They 
want to support and reward our Lincoln students through this last week of learning!  The Lincoln PTO will be 
purchasing a variety of gift cards our students could EARN! This is a token of our teacher appreciation and PTO 
appreciation for staying engaged in learning this last week.  Students participating in paper packets AND online 
activities have a CHANCE to EARN a gift card for their hard work.  Students submitting work to their teachers 
online or participating in paper packets will be added to the drawing for gift cards.  Students working online 
should submit their Olympic Choice Board and activities to their teachers to qualify.  We would LOVE for you to 
submit photos or videos of your participation to your teachers if possible. 
 
The week of May 18 the final learning packet will be mailed home and posted on the learning website. Teachers 
will continue to be available to students and families during their office hours through the last day of school, 
which is June 4, 2020.  
 
Conference sign up is still available at: ​https://ptcfast.com/schools/Mason_City_Community_Schools 
Teachers are still scheduling with families through next week! 
 
Chromebook and Item Return 
Families will need to make plans to return Chromebooks, library books and any other supplies that they may 
have to the building. School staff and teachers have cleaned out student lockers and classrooms.  We have all of 
their items bagged up and ready to give to families. ​  Items will be picked up curbside and no entrance into the 
building will be necessary.​  Please arrange to come to Lincoln on​:  
 
• May 28 between the hours of 10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.  
• May 29 between the hours of 7:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
 
Pick up procedures 

1. Pull up to the front of Lincoln (1625 S. Pennsylvania Ave.) with your vehicle facing north- school 
staff will greet you there.  ​Please remain in your vehicle the whole time! 

2. Give your ​student’s first and last name ​so it can be recorded for inventory purposes. 
3. A staff member will take the items you are returning and we will bring all of your child’s 

items directly to the vehicle. 
 
We ask that you practice social distancing and if you have signs or symptoms of COVID-19 or have 
been exposed by someone who does please contact Lincoln at 641-421-4423 to make other 
arrangements and do not come to the building.  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding any of the information above please call Lincoln at 
641-421-4423.  You must leave a message and we will return your call. 
Sincerely, 
Teresa S. Schlichting 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Mason_City_Community_Schools

